
 

Heart of New Ulm 
Supporting a culture of wellness

Winter Reminders 

for School Dropoff 

and Pickup

n Keep your car windshield and windows 

clear of snow and ice.

n Drive slowly around school zones! This 

will give you more time to stop even with 

snow and ice on the roads.

n Stay clear of the “busses only” areas at 

your school.

n Stop signs are NOT acceptable places to 

drop off or pick up students.

n Make sure your kids wear the proper winter clothing to ensure a safer and 

warmer commute, no matter how long they’re outside. 

n Remember to communicate the school dropoff and pickup procedures  

with any other adults who help get your children to and from school.

n Remember, if it’s colder than 0° F, there will be no crossing guards out  

to help students, so it’s everyone’s responsibility to watch for students  

crossing safely. 
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